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Our Ref: SSo/CWa/NDu 

Date: 6th March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/carer 

 

11CWa Spring Term Reward Day – Ten Pin Bowling  

 

The Spring Term Reward Day is scheduled to take place on Thursday 21st March 2024.  This is a 

celebration of student’s hard work and achievements during the Spring Term.  The students of 

11CWa have decided they want to go Ten pin bowling in Walsall. 

 

We will be walking to Hednesford train station to catch the train to Walsall and will be returning to 

school in time for transport home at the end of the day.  

 

 We have secured 1 game of bowling, with a burger/ nugget meal for the students.  The cost of the 

trip will be £11.85 per student including the return train fayre and is to be paid via ParentPay 

by Monday 18th March 2024.  Please note that any payments made via ParentPay are non-

refundable.  If you require a barcode letter, please contact the school office.  

 

If students prefer, they can bring a packed lunch with them, or request a grab bag from the school 

kitchen (if entitled to free school meals).  

 

Students can wear non-uniform; please ensure your child wears comfortable shoes to walk to and 

from the train station and has a warm, waterproof coat.  They are welcome to bring some cash with 

them, if they would like to play on the arcade games after bowling.  Students will be responsible for 

their own cash on the day. 

 

All educational visits are covered by the Department for Education Risk Protection Arrangement.  

These visits are considered to have only normal everyday risks; therefore, no further insurance has 

been provided. 

 

If you would like your child to take part in this rewarding visit, please complete and return the 

consent slip below by Friday 15th March 2024.  If you have any further questions, then please do 

not hesitate to contact us via the school office. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Team 11CWa 

http://www.hvh.staffs.sch.uk/
mailto:office@hvh.staffs.sch.uk


 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

                                     HEDNESFORD VALLEY HIGH 

                               Spring Term Reward Day – Ten Pin Bowling 

                                               (please return by Friday 15th March 2024) 

 

 

Student Name _____________________________   Tutor Group ________ 

 

 

 I give permission for my child to attend the Reward Trip to Ten Pin Bowling in Walsall on Thursday 

21st March 2024. 

 

I confirm that I will pay £11.85 via ParentPay by Monday 18th March 2024. 

 

 

 

Please tick the appropriate box for lunch arrangements: 

 

My child would like to order a burger meal/ nugget meal (please delete as appropriate) 

 

My child will bring a packed lunch. 

 

I would like to request a grab bag lunch from the school kitchen 

 

 

Allergies/Intolerances/Dietary Requirements_____________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer Signature _____________________________________________ 

(person with parental responsibility) 

  

 

 


